
Attn:  US  Steel  Workers  in
the Rankin and Homestead
PA area. If you worked with,
or  know  someone  who
worked  with  William  Bill
McKlveen at the Carrie Blast
Furnace  or  the  US  Steel
Homestead plant in the 1970s’
through  1986,  please  call
Investigator Dave Ruebhausen
of the Simmons Hanly Conroy
Law firm at 618-910-8218.


